
Thursday 29th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

World Book Day - Thursday 7th March 2024

Mundelsey Infant and Junior School will be participating in the upcoming World Book Day
celebration. It’s a day dedicated to the magic of literature and we have an array of exciting
activities planned for both the children and parents. Here’s what you can look forward to:

Dress Up as your favourite Book Day character: We invite all students to participate in
our Dress-Up Event by dressing up as their favourite book characters. Homemade costumes
are encouraged, and there will be prizes for the most creative and imaginative costumes.
Note: participation in the dress-up event is entirely optional. Children who choose not to
dress up are welcome to wear their school uniform.

Parent World Book Day Activity 9-10am: Parents are invited to join us for a special
World Book Day Activity from 9:00 am to 10:00 am. Please come to the Infant or Junior
school office at 9am to participate. These activities will take place in your child’s class,
providing a wonderful opportunity for you to engage in book-themed activity alongside
them. If you have multiple children in different classes, please feel free to move between
classrooms to participate with each of them.

World Book Day Menu: To add to the celebrations, our school will be serving a special
World Book Day menu during lunchtime. Treat your taste buds to our 'Superhero' Sausage
Roll or Vegetarian 'Superhero' Sausage Roll, followed by a delicious slice of Miss Trunchball’s
Chocolate Fudge Cake for dessert. It's a feast fit for book-loving champions! Please order via
School Money!

World Book Day Gifts: All children will receive a special World Book Day voucher,
redeemable at the Book Fair for books. The Book Fair will take place after school during the
week commencing March 18th. Additionally, each child will be gifted a book to ignite their
love for reading and storytelling.

We can't wait to celebrate the magic of books with you and your children on World Book
Day! If you have any questions or need further information, please contact the office.

Sincerely,

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of Schools MIJS


